
Uplift will be celebrating its 20th anniversary this year, and to mark the occasion, we have designed some 
20th anniversary logos which we encourage you to use.  The logos can be found on our Logos and 
Resources page of the web site (www.uplifteducation.org/logos) under the Specialty Logos section. 
There are 2 different logos: 

The Ribbon Logo 
 

 
This logo can be used in place of the standard Uplift vertical logo when space allows, as in this example: 

 
 

The Seal Logo 

 
This logo can be used when there is not room to use the Ribbon Logo.  It can be placed anywhere on the 
page in conjunction with either standard Uplift logo.  It should never be used alone without the Uplift 
logo, as in this example: 

 
There are a variety of formats available on the website for electronic and print use.  Additionally, there 
are 1 color versions available which would be suitable for apparel to save money on screen charges. 
 

http://www.uplifteducation.org/logos

